
Human Physiology I

Kinesiology 305

Section: D100

Term: 2007 Summer

Instructor: Matthew D. White, Ph. D. 
 

Office: K8636
    

E-mail: matt@sfu.ca 
  

Office hours: Mon, Wed 10:30-11:20 am  

TA: TBA.

Office: K8619

E-mail:  TBA

Office hour: TBA

Discussion Topics: COURSE OVERVIEW: 

This course is an advanced course in cardiovascular and respiratory physiology.  The 
information learned in KIN 205 is the starting point for discussions about these systems.  
Students are encouraged to review their KIN 205 notes and text (Human Physiology by 
Silverthorn)prior to the start of the Kin. 305 Lectures.

COURSE TIMES & LOCATION: TBA

TUTORIAL TIMES & LOCATION (1 hour tutorial per week): TBA

Grading: Tutorials  -  10%

Midterms:  (2 @ 25% each): Dates TBA  -  50%

Final:  Dec. 12, 2006  -  15:30 - 18:30 (Cumulative)  -  40%

Total  -  100%

Note:  There will be no extensions granted for any of the evaluations except with a medical 
condition that is beyond your control.

Required Texts: *Medical Physiology, Boron and Boulpaep, Saunders (updated) 1st Ed., 2003 (in 
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bookstore and on reserve)

Recommended Texts: Physiology, Berne, RM, Levy, Koeppen & Stanton, Mosby, 5th Ed, 2004 (on 
reserve only) 

*Boron and Boulpaep is recommended but material will also be taken from either the 4th of 5th 
version of Berne, RM, Levy, Koeppen & Stanton.

Course WEBSITE: http://www.sfu.ca/˜mwhite1/

Materials/Supplies: 

Prerequisite/Corequisite: PREREQUISITES:  

KIN 205, CHEM 150, 155, PHYS 102 (or 121), MATH 155 (or 152)

Notes: Note:  There will be no extensions granted for any of the evaluations except with a 
medical condition that is beyond your control.

Failure to attend an examination 

Students who miss examinations due to exceptional circumstances (such as serious illness or 
compassionate reasons) are required to obtain a physician’s certificate,  whereby the 
physician states that you were unable to write your midterm or final on the set date due to a 
medical condition beyond your control,  or other supporting documents in order to obtain 
consideration in the course.  Such documents must be filed with the School Director (via the 
Kinesiology office) or Registrar within four calendar days of the date on which the 
examination was to have been written.   Exceptional circumstances must be approved by the 
Undergraduate Program Committee in order for a student to receive consideration.

Students must check the exam schedule when making course selections.  Students are reminded 
that final examinations may be scheduled at any time during the examination period and that 
students should avoid making travel or employment arrangements for this period.

  In the event of a missed midterm or final examination Dr. White reserves the right to give 
an oral examination of the material. 

Academic honesty and student conduct 

Academic honesty is a condition of continued membership in the University community. 
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Academic dishonesty, including plagiarism or any other form of cheating is subject to serious 
academic penalty, i.e. failure on an assignment, failure in a course, suspension or expulsion 
from the University.

The University codes of student conduct and academic honesty are contained in policies T10.01 
and T10.02 which are available in the Course Timetable and on the Web via 
http://www.reg.sfu.ca.

         July 2000

This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


